
 
July 16, 2019 
Informational 

ITEM 7 
 

INDIAN RIVER COUNTY 
BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS 

 
INTER-OFFICE MEMORANDUM 

 
 
TO:  Members of the Board of County Commissioners 
 
DATE:  July 8, 2019 
 
SUBJECT: Letter from Palm Beach County Commissioner Melissa 

McKinlay Regarding Human Trafficking Hotline Awareness 
Signage  

 
FROM: Tina Cournoyer, Commissioner Assistant 
 
 
Commissioner O’Bryan received a memorandum from Melissa McKinlay, 
County Commissioner, District 6, Palm Beach County urging Indian River 
County to consider an ordinance to require signage regarding human 
trafficking hotline awareness signage in adult entertainment 
establishments.   
 
The original memorandum and Palm Beach County back up documents are 
on file in the Commission Office (read file) and are available upon request.     
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